
 

WATER FOR WILDLIFE 
WORKSHOP 

Families, farms and wildlife all need water – whether it is a creek, pond, or water trough- 
and we are all feeling the pressure of the drought. 

 
This workshop is for people who are interested in implementing wildlife-friendly practices 
on their property. Learn from local biologists, and a rancher, a farmer, and a residential 

property owner on steps they have taken to improve wildlife access to water.  
Join us to learn what you can do! 

 

November 2nd 
2:00-4:30PM 

TomKat Ranch in Pescadero 
	

Contact adria@sanmateorcd.org with questions or to RSVP. 


